
DESCRIPTION
In a recent landmark decision, the Supreme Court of 
California adopted the ABC test to determine whether a 
worker performing services for a company is an employee 
or an independent contractor under California’s wage 
orders. While the new test is intended to provide companies 
and employers with greater clarity, it may actually cause 
considerable uncertainty and upheaval. Please join us for 
a timely update on how the new test may impact California 
companies and employers across numerous industries, 
including those in the gig economy, the trucking and 
logistics industry, and other industries where the use of 
independent contractors is common and established.

SPEAKERS 
Robert R. Roginson (Los Angeles)
Lisa Kaplan, Moderator

DATE
Tuesday, May 22, 2018

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
$49.00 (Ogletree Deakins client discount)

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or 
webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
CLE availability, please contact us at cle@ogletree.com.

THE ABCs OF EMPLOYMENT: WHAT CALIFORNIA’S NEW INDEPENDENT 
CONTRACTOR TEST MEANS FOR COMPANIES AND EMPLOYERS


